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PO Box 76940

L PAC

Washington DC 20013

November 15, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

LPAC received multiple RFAI letters from the FEC for the following reports: 2016 April Quarterly, July Quarterly,
October Quarterly, Pre-general, Post-general, Year End and 2017 Midyear reports.

This correspondence details our response to those RFAI letters and the corresponding changes included on amended
reports
filed on 11/15/2017.

Responses and Changes that were made impacting multiple reports are listed below:

?LPAC?s previous reports failed to denote which contributions and expenditures were to the Non-Contribution Account.
For all 2016 and 2017 reports to date, this has been updated.

?For the 2016 October Quarterly, Pre-general, Post-general, Year-end and 2017 Mid-year reports, the starting balances
have been updated.  As a result, the column B totals now match and the COH is accurate on each report.

Responses and Changes specific to each report are detailed below:

?July Quarterly

oThe candidate contribution on 5/16/2017 to Ross for Senate was corrected to be a General Election donation to the
campaign.]
oConduit contributions were transferred outside of the 10-day window.  LPAC has new compliance personnel and new
procedures in place to ensure this problem is corrected moving forward.

?October Quarterly

oThe candidate contribution on 9/29/2017 to Russ for Wisconsin came from our Contribution Account.  It was
inadvertently marked as coming from the Non-Contribution account.  This has been corrected.
oConduit contributions were transferred outside of the 10-day window.  LPAC has new compliance personnel and new
procedures in place to ensure this problem is corrected moving forward.

?Post-general

oThe in-kind donation for an IE expenditure from Priorities USA been updated to be reported as being received in the
Non-Contribution account.

LPAC has put new procedures in place to ensure that we report our activity accurately moving forward.  This includes new
staff and a new compliance firm.

Sincerely,

Hillary Rosen
Treasurer
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